
 
 

 

Welcome back Woodpeckers! 

 

Your class teachers and Teaching Assistants are; 

 

Monday - Wednesday = Mrs Hyde, Mrs Smith and Miss Cousins.. 

Thursday - Friday = Mrs Hazelton, Miss Cousins and Mrs Vogel. 

 

We hope you all have had the most fabulous summer; this half term we will be 

learning -  

 

Topic - Anglo Saxons. 

 

English with Mrs Hyde (Monday - Wednesday) - Rosie Revere Engineer, this is our 

fictional book. We will be investigating the engineering of bridges, the materials used 

for these and if they differ to those used and built in the Anglo Saxon times. 

 

English with Mrs Hazelton (Thursday - Friday) - Writing a newspaper report on the 

arrival of the Anglo-Saxons; where they came from, how they got here and how the 

land was divided. We will also be researching King Raedwald and writing a report on 

his alleged final resting place. 

 

Maths, Year 2- Numbers to 100. 

Maths, Year 3- Place Value within 1000. 

 

Science - Would the Anglo Saxons have used similar materials to the ones we use 

today? 



 

History - Why were the Anglo Saxons called Farmer Warriors? 

 

Art - Can we create a 3D clay tile of an Anglo Saxon house?  

 

French - Les Fruits. 

 

Music - Can we use instruments to represent animals, copy rhythms and create call 
and response rhythms? 
 
RE - Christianity. 
 
PE - Fundamentals/Invasion. 
 
PSHE - Beginning and Belonging. 
 
Computing - Computing systems. 
 
Forest School will take place on a Monday afternoon, Week Commencing 9th 
September. 
 
The children will each be issued a username for Spelling Shed and Times Table 
Rockstars. This will be set as weekly homework on the Friday and should be 
completed by the following Wednesday, if not done so this will be completed in 
school outside of lesson times. 
TTRS - 5 games per week. 
Spelling Shed - 5 practises per week. 
 
We encourage the children to read at home 4 times per week, this can be either their 
school reading book or library book shared with an adult.  
 
Thank you so much, 
Best Wishes, 
 



Woodpeckers Staff  
 


